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The conversations took place in a most cordial at-
mosphere. The following officials took part: The delegation
from France was led by Mr. Plerre Charpentier, Director-
General of Economic Affairs, Ministry of Foreign Affairs. It
also included Mr. Gibert, Director of the Ministry of &Zconomic
Affairs, Mr. Bizard, Inspector of Finance, Mr. Flandin, Mi-
nistry of Economic Affairs, Mr., Bulteau, Ministry of Industry
and Commerce, and Mr, Dauge, Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The
Canadian delegation was led by Mr., W.F, Bull, Deputy Minister
of Trade and Commerce, assisted by Mr. Denis Harvey and MNr.
C.M. Isbister of the same Department. It also included Mr.
John Deutsch, Director, International Economic Relations
Division, Department of Finance, and Mr. A.F.W. Plumptre, Head
of the Economic Division, Department of External Affairs.

Further discussions will take place as required to
continue and extend the useful work already done.




